
St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 8th November 2024

REMEMBRANCE ASSEMBLY
The Caritas Ambassadors and some Year 5 and 6 children helped lead us today in a very reflective
remembrance assembly. The children spoke so clearly and sang so beautifully. The whole assembly was
delivered with solemnity and respect. We will also hold a 2 minute silence in our classes at 11.00am on
Monday 11th November. November is the month of remembrance so we take this time to remember not
only the soldiers who fought and died in past and current wars but also any family members who have
passed away. Thank you also for your generous donations to the Poppy Appeal.

Eternal rest grant onto them oh Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.

May they rest in peace. Amen.



OPEN MORNINGS AT ST ADRIAN'S
We are delighted to announce that we will be hosting several open mornings in St Adrian’s Catholic
Primary School over the coming months. If you are preparing for your child to start Nursery or Reception
in September 2025, then please do book a tour, come along to visit our wonderful school and see it in
action.

St Adrian's is a fantastic community with the children at the heart of all that we do. A visit to the school is
warmly encouraged - Let all friends and families know and invite them along too.

The open morning dates are as follows:

Tuesday 3rd December

Thursday 5th December

Friday 10th January

Tuesday 14th January

9.15am – Approx 10.00am

Please email the office : admin@stadrians.herts.sch.uk or call 01727852687 to book a tour.

We very much look forward to welcoming you along.

Go Spotty!

mailto:admin@stadrians.herts.sch.uk


The School Council would like St Adrians to raise money to support Children In Need on Friday 15th
November by inviting all the children to become as spotty as possible. For a donation to this good cause,
the children can wear their spotty clothes to school. Thank you for your support.

HINDUISM WORKSHOP

Throughout the day of Wednesday 20th November, all of the classes will enjoy a workshop session with a
visitor who will teach about many different aspects of Hinduism at an appropriate level for each age
group. This is a wonderful experience for the children as they will learn and develop respect for the Hindu
religion and culture.

Workshops like these really do help bring learning to life but these cannot happen without your financial
support, therefore we ask you for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per student to cover the cost. You can
sign up and pay for this under trips in Arbor. Future workshops and school trips do rely upon the
contributions we receive so any financial support with this would be gratefully appreciated.

Diva souvenir shop:

In addition to the workshop, our presenter will set up a souvenir shop stocked with decorative hand
painted clay diva lamps from India, which are £2 each. If you wish, you are welcome to send £2 cash to
school with your child on the day for him/her to buy a diva of their choice as a memento of their special
day of learning.

CATHOLIC LIFE

WEDNESDAY WORD

The Wednesday Word is a gift to families because of their connection with a Catholic school.

Every Wednesday a ‘word’, inspired by the coming Sunday’s Gospel, will be suggested for families to talk
about in the home. The Wednesday Word Family Time leaflet presents an opportunity for even the
busiest of parents to enrich relationships with their children through spending a very special 10 minutes
together each week.

Follow the link to find this week's Wednesday Word: https://wednesdayword.org/home/index.htm

MARK 10 MISSION
Please follow the link for this week’s Mark 10 Mission for you to shrew with the children. The Little
Liturgies videos are age appropriate. https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/the-little-liturgies

https://wednesdayword.org/home/index.htm
https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/the-little-liturgies


PTA DATES FOR THE DIARY

Wednesday 13th November 7.30pm -PTA AGM
Thursday 28th November - Wreath making workshop. Details of how to buy tickets will be out soon.
Friday 6th December - Christmas party 5-8pm. This will be a family event.
Friday 13th December - Cinderella Panto, Alban arena. Ticket sales are now closed. You will receive
your tickets a couple of days before the event.

St Adrian's PTA
www.stadrians.herts.sch.uk/pta

WELL DONE TO OUR WINNERS!!!
AWARDS THIS WEEK ARE ………

HOUSE POINTS - CONGRATULATIONS ST JOHN!!
St John= 233
St Matthew = 219
St Mark = 152
St Luke = 146

Class

Reception Rosie Tran Aaron Seeby

Year 1 Leo Gates Emily Livitano

Year 2 Jessica Tran Roseanne Wong

Year 3 Reggie Jackson Sofia Lupu

Year 4 Arthur Bell Isabelle Dodd

Year 5 George Sawle Hedia Yau

Year 6 Aiden Di Maio Louis Miller

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES
● w/c 11th November 2024 - Hinduism Week
● w/c 11th November - Anti Bullying week
● Tuesday 12th November - Wear odd socks day for Anti Bullying
● Wednesday 13th November - Year 6 Hampton Court trip
● Wednesday 13th November - PTA AGM @ 7.00pm
● Thursday 14th November - School photos
● Thursday 14th November 1.00pm - 3.00pm Choir attend Holy Trinity Church to sing for the elderly
● Friday 15th November - Year 4 trip to Fitzwilliam Museum trip

Have a lovely weekend and Remembrance Sunday.

Many thanks,

Mrs Porter
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